Request to Continue Hearing for The Family Pantry

WAREHAM TOWN CLERK 2022 SEP 28 PM3:28

bill@gafenginc.com

Wed 9/28/2022 2:37 PM

To:Sonia Raposo <sraposo@wareham.ma.us>;

cc:ndecas@gmail.com <ndecas@gmail.com>; andre818385@comcast.net <andre818385@comcast.net>;

Sonia,

We would like to continue the hearing for The Family Pantry – Damien's Place Corp. Site Plan Review to the next meeting that will be held on Wednesday, October 12, 2022.

Sincerely,
William F. Madden, PE
G.A.F Engineering, Inc.

266 Main Street Wareham, MA 02571 Office: 508.295.6600 | Fax: 508.295.6634



PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The information in this electronic mail is intended exclusively for the above-named recipient(s) only. It may contain privileged and confidential matters. If you have received this electronic mail in error or if you are not the above-named recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this electronic mail or by collect calls to 508.295.6600. Do not disclose the contents to anyone.